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SANEX

DIAZINON 2% DUST

FOR PROFESSIONAL AND COMMERCIAL USE

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'USAGE

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 15329 L.P.A./P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU NET: 20 kg

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE:  DIAZINON 2%

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 HEAD STREET,
DUNDAS, ONTARIO

L9H 3H3

BRANCHES THROUGHOUT NORTH AMERICA
SUCCURSALES DANS TOUT L'AMERIQUE DU NORD

DIRECTIONS

COCKROACHES, ANTS, BOOKLICE, CRICKETS, EARWIGS, MILLIPEDES,
SILVERFISH AND SPRINGTAILS IN BUILDINGS:  Apply dust to infested
places such as cracks and crevices, spaces around water pipes and
tanks, surfaces behind and beneath cabinets, refrigerators,
sinks, stoves and similar areas where insects hide.  Repeat
treatments as necessary.

NOTE:  When used in dwellings, care should be taken to avoid
deposits with which children could come in contact. Do not
contaminate food, food containers or cooking utensils.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be fatal if
swallowed.  Do not get into eyes.  Avoid contact with skin.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Avoid contamination of food and feed. 
Use only as recommended on label.  This product is toxic to fish
and wildlife.  Do not contaminate domestic or irrigation water
supplies, lakes, streams and ponds.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed induce vomiting and call a doctor or
hospital and have this container or label with you.  NEVER give



anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  IF IN EYES, flush
with water for 15 minutes, then get medical attention.  IF ON
SKIN, wash with plenty of soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Stomach lavage. Diazinon is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Antidote  - atropine sulphate at 1-2
milligrams every 15 minutes may be necessary.

DISPOSAL:  Empty contents thoroughly and make the bag unsuitable
for further use.  Dispose of bag in accordance with provincial
requirements. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted
product and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of
Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITED WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to person or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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